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Academic Calendar  

2013 

Winter 1, 2013 / Jan. 5—Mar. 1 
 

Winter 2, 2013 / March 2—April 26 

Summer 1, 2013 / May 4—June 28 

Summer 2, 2013 / June 29—August 23 
   
   

Winter Registration Opens Winter Registration Opens Winter Registration Opens ---   November 5, 2012November 5, 2012November 5, 2012   

   
If you plan to attend Siena in the winter, please take the time 

to register for both Winter 1 and 2 sessions.  The updated 

schedule is available on the Metro Detroit web page in My 

Siena.   
 

To Register: 

 Go to https://mysiena.sienaheights.edu/ICS/ 
 Enter your My Siena username and password 
 Under “My Tools” on the right hand side of your screen, 

scroll down to Registration 

 Click on “ Register for Courses” 
 Make sure you select “WI—2013”  for term and under-

graduate” for program 
 

Note:  Please do not assume that you are automatically regis-

tered for courses listed on your degree plan.  Unless other-

wise discussed with your advisor, students are to register 

themselves at the time of open registration.  Remember regis-

tration is on a first come first serve basis.  Our online classes 

fill quickly.  If you plan to take online classes, please register 

quickly.  Please feel free to contact your advisor if you have 

any questions about your degree plan or experience difficulty 

registering.  

Autumn's Descent 

by Janet Martin  

 

In dusty blues and rustic hues 

Her steps at first descend 

Then her hand sweeps all the land 

As glorious colors blend 

And, as we gaze at autumn's blaze 

Which sets the world a-fire 

It's like a breath of Heaven on earth 

To calm us and inspire 

 

The red and gold that we behold 

O'er-takes the green and brown 

And each hillside so far and wide 

Is decked in autumn's gown 

The geese that fly across the sky 

In spite of autumn's smile 

Have felt the call of chilling fall 

Within each lofty mile 

 

Man can't use or ever choose 

This perfect artistry 

Although they've have tried with skillful pride 

To paint her pure beauty 

For up above a God of love 

Is in perfect control 

His touch will crown this glorious gown 

Which claims all nature's soul 

https://mysiena.sienaheights.edu/ICS/
http://www.christart.com/poet/Janet_Martin


Undergrad Academic contact info. 

 

Metro Detroit 

Ph: (248) 799-5490 / Fax: (248) 799-5491 

 

ACADEMIC Advisors 

William emerson III — x7229 

Angela Pinkett — x7228 

******************************************** 

Main campus  

FREQUENTLY CALLED NUMBERS 

 

 Main campus — (800) 521-0009 

 register’s office — 517-264-7120 

 Financial Aid — (517) 264-7133 

 Fax—Financial aid — (517) 264-7714 

 Business office — (517) 264-7111 

 B&N bookstore — (517) 264-7911 

 

 

 

SHU AlertsSHU AlertsSHU Alerts   
 

Remember to sign up for SHU SHU SHU 

ALERTSALERTSALERTS, Siena Heights Univer-

sity’s state-of-the-art notification 

system which instantly sends emer-emer-emer-

gency messages gency messages gency messages as well as school school school 

closing alertsclosing alertsclosing alerts.  For more information check it out at  

http://www.sienaheights.edu/CampusSafety.aspxhttp://www.sienaheights.edu/CampusSafety.aspxhttp://www.sienaheights.edu/CampusSafety.aspx. 

Keep donating those pop bottles! 
 

 

 

 

 

Did you know that we can use your empty pop 

cans and bottles? We use the money from the pop 

refunds to donate to worthy causes. Put your cans 

and bottles in the blue collection bin near the 

vending machines. If you know of a charity that 

could use our donation, let us know! 

 

   

   

   

   

   

   

Student of the SessionStudent of the SessionStudent of the Session   

Summer 2012Summer 2012Summer 2012   

Congratulations,  

Jeffrey Hunt! 

I would like to nominate Jeffrey Hunt from my LAS 
301 -ST course (Summer 1). Jeffrey had perfect at-
tendance. He turned his papers in on time. He was 
an enthusiastic contributor to classroom discus-
sions. Jeffrey has major health issues including se-
vere back pain, and diabetes, but did not let this get 
in the way of his participating in class with great 
enthusiasm and flair. His papers were very carefully 
crafted and detailed with very few errors. It is obvi-
ous he takes great care to do his best work, all the 
time.  
 
My favorite memory of him was when we had a dis-
cussion where each student was assigned a role, 
and they had to defend their character's right to 
stay in a bomb shelter. Jeffrey drew a card that said 
'old woman.' When it was his turn to defend him-
self, he rounded his shoulders and slunk forward, 
and began explaining in a quavering voice why he 
could still contribute to the survivor society. How-
ever when another student eloquently defended his 
own role, 'old lady Jeffrey' immediately volunteered 
to give up 'her' spot in the shelter for the other stu-
dent. Of course it was only a simulation game, but it 
showed that Jeffrey respects the viewpoints of oth-
ers and is fair.  
 
He worked extremely well in his assigned project 
groups, making sure others had input and were 
treated with respect and kindness. He paid atten-
tion all the time, something many students have 
difficulty with these days, what with cell phones 
and ipads constantly distracting them from class-
room activity. Jeffrey was a joy to have in class! I 
know he will do very well in all his courses.  
  
Mary Brigham  

http://www.sienaheights.edu/CampusSafety.aspx
http://www.target.com/OpenZoomLayer?template=scene7-image&image=Target/12958790_is&swCellSpacing=10,10&swHighlightThickness=1&swBorderThickness=0&itemTitle=Caffeine+Free+Diet+Coke+-+2+Liter+Bottle
http://www.target.com/OpenZoomLayer?template=scene7-image&image=Target/12958790_is&swCellSpacing=10,10&swHighlightThickness=1&swBorderThickness=0&itemTitle=Caffeine+Free+Diet+Coke+-+2+Liter+Bottle


  

Important Dates 
 

Mon., Nov. 5 Winter Registration Begins 

Tues., Nov. 6 Don’t forget to VOTE 

Thur., Nov. 8 Operation SERVE Career Expo 
 10am-2pm Fieldhouse on Main  
 Campus 
 
Thur., Nov. 15  Now accepting Graduation Applica

 tions for May 2013 Grads and (August 
 2013 grads who want to participate in 
 May Ceremony) through December 1 

 
Fri., Nov. 16  Last day to withdraw from Fall 2 

 classes 

 
Wed., Nov. 21  SHU Closed for the Thanksgiving  
thru Sun., Nov.  Holiday (No Saturday Class) 
26th  
 
Sat., Dec. 1 New Student Orientation @ 10am  

Tues., Dec. 11 New Student Orientation @ 6pm 

Fri., Dec. 14 Fall 2 Session Ends 

Mon., Dec. 24  SHU Closed for the Christmas/New 
 Year  

 
Tues., Jan. 1  Holiday   

Sat., Jan. 5 Winter 1 Session Begins / Ends Mar. 1 

Mon., Jan. 21 SHU Closed for MLK Holiday 

Fri., Feb. 1 Last day to withdraw from Winter 1  
 Classes 
 
Sat., Feb. 16 New Student Orientation @ 10am 

Wed., Feb. 20 New Student Orientation @ 6pm 

Sat., Mar. 2 Winter 2 Session Begins 

Frr., May 1 Winter 2 Session Ends 

Official Transcripts  
 

Are you in need of an official copy of your Siena Heights Uni-

versity transcript?  Here’s what to do!  Go to http://

www.sienaheights.edu/About/DepartmentsOffices/

RegistrarsOffice/TranscriptsDiplomas.aspx and follow the in-

structions for ordering an official transcript.  Students have 

the option to have official transcripts sent electronically 

through Docufide systems.  Currently there is no fee for offi-

cial transcript paper request; however, there is a fee for the 

Docufide electronic version.  You can also find this informa-

tion by doing the following: 
 

  visit: www.sienaheights.edu 
  Scroll to the bottom of that page and click on “Registrar” 

under “Academics” 
  Click on “Transcripts and Diplomas” 

  

This will take you to the instructions page for transcript re-

quests and the form students should submit when making this 

request. 
  
Please note that you must be in good standing with the uni-

versity in order to have your transcripts released.  There can 

be no financial holds on your account.  Students are able to 

request transcripts after completion of their first session.  

Should you have any questions or concerns, please contact 

your advisor.  
 

******************************* 

Graduate College 
 

Considering Graduate School? 
 

Siena Heights undergraduates receive one free credit hour  

for each of their first two courses! 
 

We are now accepting applications for  

Winter and Fall 2013. 
 

The Metro Detroit Campus offers a Master of Arts Degree 

in Clinical Mental Health Counseling and Leadership with 

concentrations in Organizational, Health Care, Not-for-

Profit, Higher Education and Homeland Security/

Emergency Management.  A Master of Arts Degree in 

Teacher Education is offered on the Adrian Campus. 
 

 Affordable and Personal 

 Graduate Record Exam (GRE) not required for admission 

 Structured for working adults 

 On ground and blended online delivery courses 

 Dedicated faculty with Career Credentials 
 

Expect Excellence 
Contact us Today: 

Dr. Jenny Ermiger 

Graduate Admissions 

(248) 799-5490 x 7235 
jermiger@sienaheights.edu 

http://www.sienaheights.edu/About/DepartmentsOffices/RegistrarsOffice/TranscriptsDiplomas.aspx
http://www.sienaheights.edu/About/DepartmentsOffices/RegistrarsOffice/TranscriptsDiplomas.aspx
http://www.sienaheights.edu/About/DepartmentsOffices/RegistrarsOffice/TranscriptsDiplomas.aspx
http://www.sienaheights.edu/


Letõs Celebrate the Season of Giving! 
 
You can help make the difference…... 

METRO DETROIT CENTER IS SPONSORING A FOOD 
DRIVE 
The Metro Detroit Center is sponsoring a food drive to 
benefit Luella's Pantry of Lincoln Behavioral Services. 
Non-perishable food items can be dropped off at the 
Metro Detroit campus until Nov. 15.  

If you can't feed a hundred people, then feed 
just one.  ~Mother Teresa~  

************************************************ 
 

During the Christmas holiday season, Siena Heights 
University lends a helping hand to Wayne County 
Catholic Social Services by providing gifts for children 
in need.  The goal is for every child in the program to 
receive a new toy and some new winter clothing items. 

Beginning Monday, November 12, 2012 you may help 
children in need by contributing in one of two ways: 
 

1. Provide a monetary donation.  Your instructor 
will receive an envelope to collect donations to-
wards the purchase of a gift. 

 

2. Pull a paper Christmas ornament from the 
Christmas tree that will hang in the computer 
lab.  Purchase the requested item on the orna-
ment.  Return the ornament and gift 
(unwrapped) to our office by Friday, December 
7, 2012.  

 

If your heart desires, choose one of the two options to 

help put a smile on a child’s face this holiday season.   
 

Thank you in advance for your donation. 

Congratulations  

Graduates! 
 

Bachelor Degree Graduates ð August 2012 
 

Nada Al-Hadwan 

Karar Al -Shimary 

Lora Belesky 

Deborah Clum 

Crystal Davis 

Wendy Finneren 

Christopher Gabalis 

Nicholas Gardiner 

Shaun Gentry 

Ricky Gibson 

Susan Gucciardi 

Ying Hang 

Sura Hedow 

Michael Hendricks 

Lynn Lambert 

Carolyn Landry 

Alicia Langel 

Sarah Lockwood 

Tammy McCrory 

Mary McDonald 

Jennifer Melow 

Jimmy Mosley 

Belal Mougrabi 

Megan OõNeil 

Marwa Olayan 

James Pettinato 

Christiana Sandru 

Nasri Sarkis 

Nakia Shipp 

Kim Britton Slaughter  

Shauna Stammler 

Denisha Thomas 

Brandon VanPoppelen 

Carlita Washington 

Toni Whitney 

Karen Wilk 

Patricia Williams 

Crystol Witt  

Jessica Wright 

Frederick Yancy 

 


